STONE SOUP LEADERSHIP INSTITUTE'S SUMMIT FOR SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT
Delegates from Hawaii
June 25 - July 1, 2016

The State House of Representatives and |, Kenneth T. lto, extend our aloha and congratulations
to the members of the Hawai‘i Delegates to the 2016 Stone Soup Leadership Institute's Summit for
Sustainable Development. The House of Representatives proudly recognizes the efforts of youth who
are promoting environmental sustainability and helping to create a prosperous future for themselves
and generations to follow. Especially notable is that they will be welcoming the Hokule‘a Worldwide
Voyage as they arrive at Martha's Vineyard.

Congratulations to the Hawai‘i delegation:

NIKOLAS POWELL
JUANITA MOISES, JR
ELJAH ANAKALEA-BUCKLEY

Mabhalo to you, the hard working delegation, for your tireless commitment to your community

and dedication to making sustainability a reality. We extend our best wishes to you for a successful
event and success in all of your future endeavors.

Lo S,

Representative Ken Ito




